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Hi Doris,
 
Here is another comment on 10-ZN-2021.
 
Thanks,
 
Nicole Garcia
Planning Specialist
Planning & Development Services
ngarcia@scottsdaleaz.gov
(480) 312-7767

 

From: NoReply <NoReply@Scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Friday, July 9, 2021 3:51 PM
To: Projectinput <Projectinput@Scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: 10-ZN-2021
 
City of Scottsdale

Please do not approve the McDowell Shadows Estates rezoning for 87th Street. The lot is only a 1/3 of an
acre and would set a precedence for other homeowners to divide their lots and resale them. This would
destroy the character of our neighborhoods. Everyone I have spoken to in our development is not happy
with Mr. Richter, and feels that he is misrepresenting the attitudes of others whom live in the area. I live
on 8618 E. Voltaire, Lot 5 of McDowell Shadows Estates Sincerely, Nan Currie -- sent by Nan V. Currie
(case# 10-ZN-2021)
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